
This new office will create a one-stop-shop for customers and improve access to our services. Close to public

transit, highways, and parking, the location is ideal for who we serve. All staff can be in one place for

improved service to customers, as well as more needed space for all Homes for Good functions. A new office

space will improve privacy for customers and allow for improved organization of work. Overall the new space

will help our staff better serve Lane County. 

WHY THE MOVE?

WE'RE CHANGING OUR ADDRESS
Homes for Good will soon be moving to a new administrative

office. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we will continue to have
most staff working remotely, and our office will be closed to the

public. Here is what you need to know regarding sending
information to our office.

BEFORE MAY 4TH AFTER MAY 4TH
177 DAY ISLAND ROAD

EUGENE OR, 97401
100 W 13TH AVENUE
EUGENE OR, 97401

300 W FAIRVIEW DR
SPRINGFIELD OR, 97477

MAY

WHERE DO I DROP OFF INFORMATION OR MAIL THINGS?

WHEN WILL THIS 
CHANGE START? The few staff that will be working from

our office to perform essential functions,

such as scanning mail, will operate from

the new office starting on May 4th. 

541.682.3755 www.homesforgood.org info@homesforgood.org


